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Quick Links  
 

Paideia Website
 www.paideiaacademy.org
 
PIE Committee
 pie@paideiaacademy.org
 
SchoolView Questions   
 mnufer@paideiaacademy.org
 
Lunch account balances
 FeePay     
   
Attendance
 swatkins@paideiaacademy.org
 952-953-6200 
 

Mark Your Calendar!    
 
December 23 - January 16   Winter Break / No School
December  26 - December  30   Building closed
January 2 - 13 Office hours: 8 AM - 12 PM
January 3- Grades available on Schoolview, 8 AM 
January 16 Building closed for Martin Luther King Day

Concert Dates: 
March 1 - at 6:30 PM Grades 2 & 3   
March 15 at 6:30 PM Grades 4 & 5 (general music only)
May 31- 6:30 PM Grades 5,6,7 & 8 Strings and Band
concerts
 

Music Field Trip 

February 28 - Minnesota Orchestra Field Trip, "Peter and
the Wolf" Grades K - 4   

From the Office  

LOST AND FOUND
 

Be sure to check lost & found before / after Monday morning meeting!
Anything left here during break will be donated.
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We are looking for a volunteer to take care of our lost and found; you would need to be

able to stop in and clean / organize it weekly and display at the end of each quarter. 
Contact Ms. Sandy if you are interested.   
 
 

 ____________________
 
 

 

We still have VIKINGS CUPS for sale at the office!   
$1 each  

 

Fundraising

Help Your School Earn Money While You Do Your Holiday Shopping!
Raise money for Paideia by shopping with gift cards for everyday purchases like food, clothing
and entertainment. Each scrip gift card you buy earns a rebate for Paideia. So,
before you go out shopping be sure to stop by Paideia and pick up your Scrip cards.
We have many popular ones in stock like Cub, Rainbow, iTunes, Kohls, Target, Walmart,

Caribou and Starbucks, just to name a few.    
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                                                    _________________ 

 
Book Fair was a huge success!
Thank you so much that helped make the Scholastic Book Fair a success. Thank you to the
volunteers and all of the shoppers. A special thanks to the staff for their patience during our
takeover of the commons. Our total book fair sales were $4530, so Scholastic has given us
$2868 in Scholastic dollars to buy new books and materials for our school. Thank you again for
everyone's hard work.  

 
Thank you to Amy Monson and Julie Crafton for such a successful event!  
 

 
~ Our Vision ~

We envision a new generation of engaged, productive global citizens.
 

  ~ Our Mission ~
The Mission of  Paideia Academy  is to challenge and inspire learners by providing a rigorous,
content-rich, classical education incorporating  languages, music, and the arts while nurturing

positive character.
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